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Dear Chairperson and Committee Members: 

Thank you for the opportunity to supply written testimony in support of the HB 2176 regarding 

the creation of the Arkansas City Area Library District. 

My name is Rinny Lozano. I've been living here with my husband and our two wonderful boys 

for almost 20 years, and I have been a staff member of the Arkansas City Public Library for 

almost 5 years. Before that, I introduced my two children to the library at an early age, and now 

they are 19 years old and 11 years old. Both of them are very smart. 

The reason I support the House Bill regarding the creation of the Arkansas City Public Library 

District is because I know how important our library is to me, and also the community. With 

passing this law, we would be able to extend our services to the community, and extend our 

educational programs for our children, and to prepare them for school. The more funding we 

have, the more we could serve our community with all kinds of services and educational 

programs that we all need. The bigger our library is, the better Arkansas City will be. 

It is for these reasons that I support this legislation and ask that you recommend it favorably. 

Respectfully, 

Rinny Lozano

4712 262ND RD
Arkansas City, KS 67005 


